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WOODBINE TO APPLY TO DCA FOR $700,000 IN GRANT FUNDING 
 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that Woodbine 
Borough Council has approved that two applications be made to the New Jersey 
Department of Community Affairs for grant funding totaling $700,000. 
 
The first application will be for the Housing Rehabilitation program, with a request 
of $200,000. 
 
The second application, with a request of $500,000, is to the Small Cities Public 
Facilities program. Possible projects are capital improvements to the Woodbine 
School, capital improvements to the recreational parks, and improvements to the 
Firehouse. 
 
A Public Hearing will be held on August 20, 2009, at 3:30 p.m. at the Municipal 
Building, to discuss these applications.  
 
“This comes on the heels of the completion of our present Housing Rehabilitation 
grant cycle, which rehabbed approximately thirteen homes. The application at 
hand would rehab up to eleven homes,” added Mayor Pikolycky. 
 
 
 
 
 


